From: Phoebe

To: -- City Clerk
Subject: Item 9 - Support for Scott Ranch
Date: Monday, February 27, 2023 12:43:00 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL
SYSTEM.---

Mayor and Councilmembers,
Please vote yes on the Scott Ranch Plan before you tonight.

This project will significantly expand park space and park access in Petaluma, adding 47 acres to Helen Putnam
Park and improving bike/ped infrastructure to help more people get to the park without vehicles.

The current version of the project reflects a compromise reached through many years of negotiation. It will add
needed, environmentally friendly housing while preserving sensitive habitat.

As a lifelong local resident, I hope the City Council will take this excellent opportunity to increase housing, park
space, and bike/ped infrastructure in Petaluma.

Sincerely,
Phoebe Goulden





